
 
 
 
 
Dr. Carter Larry, 
Director of Safety and Security 
 
Dr. Carter Larry is the Director of Safety and Security at the Valley 
View School District. Larry he served as a member of the Bolingbrook 
Police Department for 20 years. His wide range of duties included 
service as a school liaison officer from 1999 through 2007. 

 
Larry left the Bolingbrook Police Department in 2016 to become a security analyst for the Horton 
Group in Orland Park. Among his duties were to manage and implement security awareness in 
order to mitigate and manage risks for clients. 
 
After serving in the U.S. Marine Corps for four years, Larry earned his Bachelor’s degree and 
Master's degree from Judson University and recently earned his Ph.D. in Organizational 
Leadership from the Chicago School of Professional Psychology.  
 


